
Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes 
Monday, December 15, 2014 

6:30 PM 
 
Meeting was called to order at 6:35 PM. 
 
Present: Landon DeWitt, Dan MacDonald, and John DeWitt 
 
The Selectmen approved the minutes of Monday, December 1, 2014.        (3-0) 
 
Selectmen approved and signed School Payroll Warrant #12 for the  
amount of $12, 476.41.              (3-0) 
 
Selectmen approved and signed Town Warrant #25 in the amount of $19,469.50.     (3-0) 
 
The Selectmen discussed repairs at the Town Landing.  One of the posts on the  
float needs to be reinforced for the winter.  It will be fixed permanently as soon as  
we get a diver to re-bolt a new one under water. 
 
The winch has been working sporadically.  The Selectmen will determine the  
cause and repair. 
 
The Town’s insurance company is reviewing the claim of someone slipping and  
falling down on the float and hurting their back.   
 
The Selectmen have been having a hard time finding snowplow drivers for this  
winter.  They are still looking for one driver for the small plow and they are still  
looking for back-up drivers. 
 
The Colwell Ramp Committee members and Selectmen have decided to ask the  
Town to raise $2,000.00 at the Town Meeting for maintenance at the Colwell Ramp  
property for next year.  They will not consider any improvements to the property  
until barge access to the ramp has been improved.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:55 PM. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, December 29, 2014, at 6:30 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John DeWitt, Third Selectman 
 
 
__________________ ____________________  ____________________ 


